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After careful consideration, due to the fluidity of COVID-19, the continually
changing protocols, vaccine requirements abroad, and to ensure the safety of
our groups, we are requiring that all participants on our 2022 tours be
vaccinated.

By requiring all participants to be vaccinated, groups will be able to largely
avoid the logistical challenges that would be faced by unvaccinated travelers
having to get tested every 1-2 days during the tour so that they have the proper
documentation (recent negative test result) to enter hotels, restaurants,
museums, etc. To that end, all travelers will need to submit a copy of their proof
of vaccination by the final payment deadline of their tour.

With many months between now and departure, it is possible that the
requirements for entering restaurants, hotels, etc., and possibly entry to the
United States may change. We appreciate your understanding as we navigate
this frequently changing world of requirements and regulations all while working
to keep everyone safe on tour.

We hope this policy will give travelers more peace of mind when traveling with
CETA Tours. We are offering three tours to a variety of destinations for 2022.
You can find more information below. If you have any questions, please contact
us at info@cetatours.com

Stay well,

Kristen Billingsley & Jean Denesen
CETA Tours
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